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‘thamashomesinc@yahoo.com'’

215 Sherburne - Legislative hearing date (rescheduled)

This e-mail is a follow-up to the voicemail that | left you this afternoon regarding rescheduling the legislative hearing for
the appeal of an Order to Vacate at 215 Sherburne Avenue. Ms. Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, has reviewed
the appeal and prefers to expedite this matter therefore; rescheduling your appeal to be heard on Tuesday, November

26,2013 at 11:30 a.m.

Please contact the appeals line at (651) 266-8585, as soon as possible to confirm that you are aware of this new hearing
date. If for any reason, the 11:30 time slot does not work for you, we do have a couple of other options on the same

day.

Katie Foss

Receptionist

City Council Offices

310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Blvd.

St. Paul, MN 55102-1615
{651) 266-8560




